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1805-09 Walnut Street 
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Heather Hendrickson

From: howardbhaas@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 5:38 PM
To: Heather Hendrickson
Cc: pr.steinke@gmail.com; jayfar@jayfar.com
Subject: 1805-09 Walnut St
Attachments: IMG_5377.JPG; IMG_5379.JPG

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

Hi, Heather, 
  
Attached are my Jan 22, 2023 photos, especially the close up photo, so it might help PHC preserve 
the decoration at the base that would be destroyed by the proposal from a restaurant which is 
scheduled for the Feb 20 Architectural Committee meeting. 
  
I would appreciate it if you would please acknowledge receipt of this email and the photos. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Howard B. Haas 
Attorney at Law and Resident, Philadelphia 
direct 215-546-8946 
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